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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members  

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 

DATE:  July 26, 2023 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, August 2, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: Closing a portion of S. Water St. between W. Main and Emmet Streets 
 
BACKGROUND:  

Review and take possible action: Closing a portion of S. Water St. between W. Main and Emmet Streets:  The 

Mayor has received a request to close the portion of S. Water St. between the south boundary of the Bentzin 

Family Town Square and W. Main Street.  Questions are:  Close this portion of street permanently?  Close 

seasonally during park programing – May to February?  Don’t close it all?  Close only for programed events 

and then reopen (what is currently happening)?  A site map is attached for your use. 

 

 

Attachments: 

- Site Map 


